
Letter:  Live  Violence  Free
grateful for Rotary
To the community,

Tahoe-Douglas Rotary’s 2013 Children’s Holiday Party was a
complete success thanks to the generous support of all club
members, Sealed with a Kiss, and Forever Dance.

Live Violence Free would like to give them a big thank you
from the bottom of our hearts for all of the work and support
that the Rotarians give to our agency year after year. Your
party gives our clients and their children a space where they
can focus on enjoying themselves for an evening. It allows
them to not have to worry about the hardships they’ve had to
encounter in the past.

Thank you,

Diana Cabrera, Live Violence Free
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